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Bernalillo County to considers changing the Public Notice Process 

In the recent Bernalillo County Commission Administrative meeting, on November 13, 2012, 

there was a discussion about possibly changing the way they approach public notification.  

Currently all public notices are advertised in the Legal Notice Section of the newspaper, which is 

very costly. 

Here is the idea, have a section on their website that they can publish all public notices for 

everyone to see.  What does this do? It saves taxpayers money. 

I applaud the commission, and I look forward to see its implementation.  The fallout from all of 

this is that the local newspaper will lose a lot of revenue.  

 


